Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Night Meeting
April 26, 2007

Caryl called the meeting to order!! She expressed her thanks for our prayers, best
wishes and food. Phyl congratulated those with April birthdays.

Committee Reports:

Treasurer — Irene gave our current balance as $4,185.29.

Hospitality — Jessie Quick: The May day meeting will be Cinco de Mayo. Need more
people to sign up. Debbie Hirschman: Need sign ups for night meetings

Programs — Patti: Tonight’s program is a lecture and trunk show by Pat Wys. The May
day meeting will be a screen printing workshop by Hallie O’Kelley from Tuscaloosa.
Doreen Thornton: The May night meeting will be a program on kaleidoscope quilts by
Holly Anderson. The June day meeting will be a picnic at Hunter’s Park with a program
on sun printing by Denise. The June night meeting will be our quilt camp. There are
extra printouts from the New York Beauty workshop if anyone would like one.
Membership — Denise: There are 29 members and one visitor present. Next month’s
fat quarter lottery will be black and white. This month’s purples were won by Dori Holt.
Door prizes were given out.

Newsletter — Phyl congratulated Joany on a wonderful newsletter.

Ways and Means — Pat Oliver: We have okay to order tote bags. Hopefully they will be
in by the next day meeting. We have cookbooks, pins and CD’s for sale. No raffle
tonight.

Librarian — Yvonne Smith: Looking for donations of quilting stencils for library.
Sunshine — Eleanor Agan’s husband had open heart surgery. He is at home now.
Beekeeper — Carolyn Chapman: Thanks to Irene for hosting the April bee. May 17t
bee will be a mystery trip with lunch out. Meet at Lee Road at 9:00 am. Let Carolyn
know if you will be attending so she can make reservations for lunch.

Community Service — Sandra Wilson: We have 62 walker totes already turned in.
Caryl suggested a pocket on the back would be helpful. The deadline for the walker
totes is the July night meeting.

Quilt ‘Til You Wilt — Donna Walker: Saturday, April 28th, 9-9, $10. Sign up sheet
passed around.

New Business:
Lee Hazelwood: Thanks for blocks for Hannah’s quilt. Next fund raising opportunity at
Hudson’s Barbeque on May 15t. Quilt will be auctioned on June 23rd at West Metro

Church of God.

Phyl: We have opportunity through Debora Brooks to host Sharon Schamber Georgia
Quilt Council workshop in October at no cost to the guild.

Golden Scissors and Show and Tell — Jessie will be night coordinator.
After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned for the program.

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson for Joy Wegand



